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September 1, 2023 
 
Re: City Planning Commission Case: CPC-2022-5401-CA, CPC-2023-3653-ZC, ENV- 
2022-5286-EIR, and CF 22-0392 
 
 
City Planning Commission, 
 
 
For more than a decade, the Westwood Neighborhood Council has represented the 
Westwood area.  We deeply care about our community and our City. 
 
In this respect we affirm our opposition to the Metro TCN program, including the lack of 
public outreach.  The City asks for our input but in this case, doesn’t provide adequate 
time to meet and provide that input. 
 
Digital billboards are a serious matter in our city.  As the display changes, it is seriously 
distracting drivers.  In a word, they are dangerous.  The City must give us time to 
evaluate this program. 
 
Therefore, the September 14, 2023 City Planning Commission (CPC) hearing must be 
postponed to give not only our Neighborhood Council but all Neighborhood Councils, 
the public, Council Districts, and Planning Commissioners time to receive and review 
the information needed to assess the Program. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Westwood Neighborhood Council 
Stephen Resnick, Secretary 


